



March 20, 2015

Mike Walla, P.E.
Walla Engineering
6501 America’s Parkway NE, Suite 301
Albuquerque, NM 87110

Re:	Corrales Business Park
	Conceptual Grading and Drainage Plan
Engineer’s Stamp Date 3-19-15 (A14D011)

Dear Mr. Walla,

	Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 3-19-15, the above referenced plan is approved for Site Plan for Building Permit action by the DRB.

The following comments should be addressed when submitting a plan for Building Permit approval:

1. It appears that half of NM 528 drains into the site in the existing condition.  Include this offsite basin in determining the WSE in Basin 2.
2. [bookmark: _GoBack]Provide a stage-volume table or calculations to support the ponding area and WSE in Basin 2.

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3986.
						

					Sincerely,
							

					Curtis Cherne, P.E.
					Principal Engineer, Hydrology
					Planning Dept.







C:	e-mail
	
